From:

Greg Minikel

To:

Tim Boldt; Bill Schlei; Amber Noworatzky; Dan Koski; Nick Reimer

Cc:

James Brey - D4; Mark DeZeeuw; Billy Hutterer

Subject: Date: RE: 4-way stop on 14th & Marshel Sunday, August 1, 2021 6:37:33 PM

Can this item be added to the August Public Safety Meeting??

This may be a good intersection for the LED flashing stop signs.

I guess the question might be do we just put up the 2 on S. 14th St. or should all 4 legs of the intersection have the LED signs??

The cost is about \$2,000 per sign.

We could also try Stop Ahead advanced warning signs, but the LED flashing signs will more likely catch your eye than just another regular sign.

----Original Message----

From: Tim Boldt

Sent: Sunday, August 1, 2021 6:24 PM

To: Bill Schlei schlei@manitowoc.org; Amber Noworatzky anoworatzky@manitowoc.org; Dan Koski dkoski@manitowoc.org; Greg Minikel gminikel@manitowoc.org; Nick Reimer nreimer@manitowoc.org;

Ce: James Brey - D4 < jbrey@manitowoc.org>

Subject: 4-way stop on 14th & Marshel

Good evening everyone,

I was contacted by a concerned constituent, after she was in an accident on this corner. She doesn't want this to happen to any else. Traveling south bound from Washington St. she missed the stop sign and caused an accident. After looking at this area, a person get to within about two car lengths before you see the sign. This is due to the vehicles and tree limbs covering the view.

I it possible to get a solar blinking sign on that corner or at least the foliage removed to prevent further incidents.

Thank you for your time and consideration in this matter Tim Boldt/D7

Sent from my iPad